Four Mile Run Pedestrian Bridge Project Stakeholder Group Update #8 - February 11,
2024

Jack Browand <Jack.Browand@alexandriava.gov>
Sun 2/11/2024 3:30 PM

Cc:Jack Browand <Jack.Browand@alexandriava.gov>

To: Four Mile Run Trail Bridge Project Stakeholder Group (BCC)

This email provides an update on Four Mile Run Trail Bridge Repair project as of February 11, 2024:

Weather permitting, the replacement bridge is scheduled to be delivered and placed on Thursday, February 15.
Following placement, preparations will be made for the pouring of the concrete deck, and final landside work

includes grading and trail connections. Final landscape planting will occur in spring 2024.

Please forward this email to other interested stakeholders, and you may refer individuals to
jack.browand@alexandriava.gov to be added to the Four Mile Run Trail Bridge Stakeholder email group.

For additional information, visit the Four Mile Run Trail Bridge project webpage.

Sincerely,
Jack Browand

Jack Browand, Deputy Director
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